
 

 

CHABOT-LAS POSITAS 
COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 

 
 
 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
NOTICE OF CANCELATION OF 

STUDY MEETING 
 
 

March 1, 2011 – 6:30 P.M. 
 

District Office, 5020 Franklin Drive, Pleasanton, CA 
Multipurpose Room (Room 120) 

 
 
 
 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the above-noted Study Meeting 
scheduled for March 1, 2011, beginning at 6:30 p.m. at the Chabot-
Las Positas Community College District Office located at 5020 
Franklin Drive, Pleasanton, California, Multipurpose Room 
(Room 120) has been CANCELED. 
 
If there are any questions, please call the Chancellor’s Office, 
5020 Franklin Drive, Pleasanton, 925-485-5207, between 8:00 
a.m. and 5:00 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                          ___________________________ 
                                          Joel L. Kinnamon, Chancellor 
                                          Designee for the Board of Trustees 
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